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TO: Board of Supervisors 

  

FROM: Sheriff's Office  Bill Brown (Ext. 14290) 

 Contact Info: Lieutenant Brad Welch (Ext. 14185) 

SUBJECT:   First Amendment to Agreement for Law Enforcement Service with City of 

Buellton 
 

County Counsel Concurrence  Auditor-Controller Concurrence  

As to form: Yes  As to form: Yes     

Other Concurrence:  Risk Management   

As to form: Yes   
 

Recommended Actions:  

That the Board of Supervisors consider the following:  

a) Approve, authorize and ratify the Chair to execute the First Amendment to Agreement for 

Service between the County of Santa Barbara and the City of Buellton to include the law 

enforcement menu item, Non-relief Traffic Deputy for Fiscal Year 2020/21 for services 

performed under the Agreement.  

b) Determine that the recommended action is not a “Project” within the meaning of California 

Environmental Quality Act, pursuant to CEQA Guideline Section 15378(b)(4), since the 

recommended action is a government fiscal activity which does not involve commitment to any 

specific project which may result in a potentially significant physical impact on the environment.  

Summary Text:  

This is an amendment to the original agreement for law enforcement services between the County of 

Santa Barbara and the City of Buellton. More specifically, this amendment includes the addition of a law 

enforcement menu item, the Non-relief Traffic Deputy, set forth in the Exhibit-A-1 of the original 

agreement. 

Background:  

The City of Buellton contracts law enforcement services through the County of Santa Barbara and 

already have a multi-year contract. For Fiscal Year 20/21 they added the menu item, Non-relief Traffic 

Deputy. 
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Fiscal and Facilities Impacts:  

Budgeted: Yes  

Fiscal Analysis: For FY 20-21 the projected Buellton Non-relief Traffic Deputy cost for the city is 

approximately $303,000.00 (full cost including body + overhead). The total costs allowed to be charged 

under the Government Code are within 1.5% of the full cost to the County.  

Special Instructions:  

Please execute the First Amendment to Agreement for Service between the County of Santa Barbara and 

the City of Buellton, retain one original, and forward one copy to the Sheriff’s Office, Attn: Lieutenant 

Brad Welch 

Attachments:  

a) 20-21 Buellton Law Enforcement Service Contract 

Authored by:  

Brad Welch, Sheriff’s Lieutenant – Contract Services Bureau (Ext. 14185) 


